No. 8111019

Note

Same letter mailed to
Senator Lloyd Bentsen

November 7, 1981

The Honorable Joha Tower
142 Russell Semate Office Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 20810

Deayr Senator Tower:

Enclosed is & copy of a statement vhich I presented to s committee hsaring ia
connection with the nomination of Dy. C. Bverett Keop as Surgeon General of
the United States.

As a dissbled individual and a person who has been involved in disability-

related sctivities over the years, I believe that Dr. Xoop would be able to

make positive contributions to the quality of the lives of disabled Ameriecsns.

mmtiz:avin consider this factor as you participste ia the vote oa
nomination.

1 would emphasise that I speak here as an individual, and not for any orgamization
with which I might be affiliated,

I comtinue te be grateful for your support of the dissbled commmity,
Yours for a barrier free society.

Justin N. Dart, Jr.

2012 Lear Lane

Mustin, TX 78748

$12/442-975%

(Mailing address aad telephone
aumber for Justin Dart)
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